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Village Hall Committee - Report for  Annual Parish Meeting 2022  
 
It has been another unusual  year for the Village Hall.   
 
We were affected by the pandemic related restrictions and the many changes in government 
advice and requirements for public events, which in turn have affected bookings.  We were able to 
access Government  grant aid to help cover some of the lost income.  
However as restrictions have been lifting many of our regular hirers  have returned and enquires 
about daytime bookings are starting to grow again.  
Unfortunately  due  to increasing rate of inflation hire fees will need to be raised this year 
 
We have had lengthy and expensive  problems with the heating in the Main Hall and thank all our 
regular hirers for their  patience during the coldest months of the year.   
 
However, the Panto returned to packed houses and has already provisionally  booked for the 
2022/2023 season.  
 
Sue Rees 
Committee Secretary - Steventon Village Hall Committee   


